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Dear Praying Friends, 

We greet you in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! It has been a busy and blessed Fall season for 
us here in Guatemala. The building we rent was getting rather crowded, so with the permission of the owners 
we knocked out two cinderblock and concrete walls to make more room for people. And it's a good thing we 
did! Attendance has been steadily increasing as God continues to save souls through the ministry here. 

The highlight of the season was our Vacation Bible 
School. We studied about five New Testament 
believers and learned how to better serve God and 
each other. The children loved the puppets and the 
songs, and our adult volunteers did a fantastic job 
making things run smoothly. Two days out of the five 
we counted 130 in attendance, which is nearly 
double what we've had in years past, and there were 
39 professions of faith. Praise the Lord! We are 
grateful to be a part of His work here in Guatemala. 

Just a few days after VBS ended, God blessed our household in a very special way. Little Jayne Moriah was 
born at home in the wee hours of the morning on November 23, weighing nine pounds 
and measuring 20.5 inches long. She is robustly healthy, and my wife Tammy is doing 
very well, recovering at home. A special thank you to so many who were praying for a 
safe delivery; God answered your prayers! 

And now as we enter into the winter season, we are excited to announce our very first 
Missions Conference at the Iglesia Bautista La Esperanza, with four days of preaching 
centered on World Missions and Personal Evangelism. Guest preacher was Bro. 
Alexander Castro from El Salvador. Our people responded very well, and several made 

commitments to give to Missions on a regular basis. Pray for the Iglesia Bautista La Esperanza as we strive to 
obey the Great Commision given us by the Lord. 

Thank you all for being so faithful to pray for us and to support this ministry financially. The Lord multiply the 
seeds sown, and bless you abundantly! We remain His servants, 

iDcuilel Coated and &ami£y. 
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